
QUESTIONS & ANSWERS 

 

1. Is school in person or via Teams eLearning this year?  All students will be 

attending physically in person. 

2. Will instruction be via Teams or in person?  All students will be learning in 

person. 

3. Will I be able to walk/escort my child to class?  Only Pre-K, Kinder, and ESE 

Specialized program students may be escorted on the first day of school 

(Aug. 18, 2021).  All students will walk independently to class after that. 

4. Does my child have to wear a mask in school?  Yes, all students, parents, 

staff, and visitors are required to wear facial covering as outlined in Policy 

2170.   

5. Can I sign a waiver (like the uniform waiver) for my child not to wear a 

mask?  No.  Please refer to Policy 2170- Section B i.  Students with Approval: 

A face covering shall not be required for a student if the student’s IEP or 

504 team, after receiving a certification form a health care provider that 

the student has a medical, physical, or psychological contraindication that 

prevents the person from being able to safely wear an approved face 

covering, authorizes the student to remove her/his face covering during an 

activity provided that the student maintains physical distancing (six feet 

minimum) from other persons when not wearing a face covering.  Face 

shields should be considered when granting an accommodation for not 

wearing an approved face covering. 

6. Will the school supply my child with their daily face covering?  No. All 

students, visitors, and vendors must supply and wear their own face 

coverings while at or inside a school district campus/facility or inside a 

school district vehicle.   

7. What time does my child need to be at school?  Children can be dropped 

between 7:30-8:00 am.  Students should be seated and ready to learn at 

8:00.  Instruction starts promptly at 8:00 am. 

8. Who can assist me if my child starts crying the first day of school?  We have 

staff members throughout that help as well as a School Counselor on site. 

9. Are parents able to volunteer at the school this year?  Volunteers are able 

to come and help in the school.  All volunteers must follow and adhere to 



safety and health protocols and complete an online application at:  

www.getinvolvedineducation.com 

10. Am I required to purchase supplies for my child?  No.  The list generated by 

each grade level is only a suggested list.   

11. What can I do if I am not able to make it to Open House?  Please reach out 

to the teacher as they will make accommodations to provide you with the 

necessary information they will be sharing at Open House. 

12. Where can I purchase the PTO school spirit shirts?  Please visit the school’s 

website and click on the PTO store.  Purchases can be made online or at 

school during Open House.   

http://www.getinvolvedineducation.com/

